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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN COMITÉ DES CONNETABLES 

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 24TH MAY 2016 

 

 

Question 
 

What consultation has taken place between the Comité and the Department for Infrastructure with regard 

to the outsourcing of staff for the maintenance of parks and gardens in the various parishes, including 

Winston Churchill Park? 

 

 

Answer 
 

The parks and gardens in the various parishes, including Winston Churchill Park, which are maintained 

by staff of the Department for Infrastructure are owned by the public and not by the parishes. 

Maintenance of the parks and gardens is therefore a matter for the States to determine. Accordingly, there 

has been no consultation between the Comité des Connétables and the Department for Infrastructure. 

 

 


